
CONNECTIONS!!!
Saturday May 22nd 10am to

12pm EDT

10:00 
Why social connections are important

for mental health 
11:00

Our stories of Social Connection and
what has been the impact of Covid

11:40
 What has been your experience with

social connections?
 

A Virtual mini-conference for youth age
14-26 with a disability or special

healthcare needs

Register here!!
A Program of NH Family Voices. Serving NH families having children and youth with special healthcare needs through

funding from New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services (NHDHHS), Special Medical Services
Bureau (SMS), and Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and

Human Services (HHS) under grant # H84MC09488, Family to Family Health Information and Education Center; grant
award $95,700.

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwsd-mtqzIiGNeWiB3U6Ds7Nxr8DAfsL-LB

